From:
 Laura Fietta

 Sent:
 27 June 2019 00:01

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application: 9 Pilgrims Lane NW3, Ref 2019/1103/P

Dear Camden Planning,

I have lived in Hampstead for many years and have read and considered the documents in respect of this application. Whilst I see that the consultation period has passed, I would be grateful if you could still please take my opinion into consideration.

I would like to express my whole hearted support for this application since I can see that the proposed design takes great pains to retain the historic charm and character of the existing building whilst at the same time cleverly adapting the property to suit the needs of families nowadays in a most sympathetic and suitably understated way. It is so important for families to be able to use these wonderful properties in a way that suits modern needs, with the kitchen at garden level rather than in the basement. It is lovely to see people prepared to invest time and effort into making a property such as this the best it can be whilst ensuring that the character of the property is retained and indeed enhanced for future generations to enjoy.

Best regards

Laura Fietta 16 The Mount Hampstead NW3 6SZ